Myrtle Philip Community School

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

June 2016 Newsletter

GET INVOLVED: NEW PAC MEMBERS NEEDED



We are still looking to recruit additional members to fill various PAC roles for next year including: **Teacher Liaison** and **DPAC Representative**. If you would like to get involved, please visit our website for more information or contact Shauna Hardy Mishaw at shauna@whistlerfilmfestival.com. Be sure to join us for our **PAC AGM** on Monday, June 6 at 7pm.

School Garden Project

We are looking for volunteers over the summer to help maintain the garden beds – needing one person/family per week. If you can assist, please contact lead parent Christy Craig at christycraig@gmail.com.

Save the Date!

PAC AGM Meeting:

JUN 6, 7pm

All MPCS parents welcome.

Room: Millar Room

SPRING DANCE:

FRI, JUN 17

Primary:

6-7pm

Intermediates: 7:30-9pm

FUN DAY:

FRI, JUN 24

A morning of fun team sports games followed by a hot dog lunch.

Stay Connected

Join us for at our

PAC AGM Meeting

Guest Speaker: Lisa McCullough

Presenting Pathways to Learning / Trends in Education

Monday, June 6, 7pm

in the Millar Room.

All parents welcome.

Join the MPCS PAC Facebook page

Get PAC updates from the MPCS PAC website

SALE UNTIL JUNE 15

SAVE 40% off Lovable Labels:
MPCS PAC will receive 20% of
all orders placed through our
fundraising website! Simply
order online at
www.MPCS.lovablelabels.ca

UPCOMING EVENTS

School Supplies for Next Year

Please order your school supplies before July 15 to receive the early bird price. Orders received after this date will include a \$5 processing fee and are available only while supplies last. MPCS PAC will also receive 10% of our overall sales back as a fundraiser.

You can order online at http://packs.teachersfile.ca/schools/18



FRIDAY, June 17: SPRING Dance

Primary Students: 6pm to 7pm

Intermediate Students: 7:30pm to 9pm

Bake sale, pizza, drinks and glow sticks available.

Entry \$5 per child

Grade 5/6/7 parents are manning the Bake Sale. Volunteers needed to help set up, tidy up and chaperone, please contact: Rachel Curtis (christensen.canada@gmail.com) or your class parent. All proceeds go to support Grade 5/6/7 school trips and graduation.

FRIDAY, June 24: FUN Day

We need your help! We need one parent per class to assist with organizing MPCS Sports FUN Day followed by Hot Dog Lunch. Please contact Jenn Black at 604-341-3440 or jennspeer@yahoo.ca.



ABOUT MPCS PAC

The Myrtle Philip Community School Parent Advisory Council (MPCS PAC) is made up of parent volunteers who oversee a wide variety of fundraising initiatives and programs that help support our students, teachers and the administration of our school. We believe that by involving and informing parents, we will have a more supportive and effective school environment for our children. It is up to us to work together as a community to ensure our children have the best possible school experience.



PAC EXECUTIVE

Chair: Leanne Turkington

Vice-Chair / Fundraising: Shauna Hardy Mishaw

Past-Chair: Louise Tomcheck

Teacher Liaison / DPAC Rep: Jennifer Black

Secretary: Lee Schwartz Treasurer: Nadine Carey

Communications: Kerri Stewart